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April 6, 2020 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                           

 

*Zoom circle times begin on Tuesday, April 7.  You will receive an email with your child’s  

time and sign-on information.  You will need to download Zoom onto your computer.  

*Little bags of “homework” will be delivered to you today.  There will be a craft and a journal page.  We will 

work on the journal page during circle time.  It is the first page of the packet and is labeled “Journal” in the 

upper right-hand corner.  The craft page is also labeled “Craft,” and there are craft sticks in the bag.  Save this 

bag to put out for subsequent weeks’ packets deliveries. 

                                                                                                   

                                                                                                    

  

Language Arts 

We will be working on 

the symbol and sounds 

for the letter W. 

 

 

Activities 

We hope that you will be able to help your child get set up with 

Zoom so that we can do a little circle time with them and they 

can see some of their Preschool friends. Look for an email that 

has been sent with sign-on instructions. 

Thursday is pajamas day!  Wear your pjs to our Zoom meeting. 

Number of the week is 7. 

 

 

 

 


